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By email:  
 
 
Tēnā koe  

Request under the Official Information Act 1982 

Thank you for your email of 24 October 2024, requesting the following information from Te Pūkenga 
– New Zealand Institute of Skills and Technology (Te Pūkenga): 

• Please detail the total sum paid to placement providers for clinical placement fees for the 
academic years 2022, 2023 and within the 2024 budget. 

• Please provide the response  
o Total dollars paid each year 
o Break down per provider type 

 DHB  
 Aged care 
 Private practice 
 NGO’s 
 Others 

On 18 November we wrote to you advising of an extension to the timeframe for making a decision 
on your request to 17 December 2024. This letter provides a formal decision on your request under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).  

The decision 

Information collated from 13 Te Pūkenga business division schools of nursing is attached as a series 
of tables at Appendix One.  

As described in previous letters to you, we have endeavoured to ensure the information provided is 
accurate. However, there may be some inconsistencies due to the different ways in which 
information is defined, collected and reported across the individual business divisions.  
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In order for us to grant your request and make it administratively achievable, whilst taking into 
account your previous request history regarding nursing and clinical placements, we have 
interpretated your questions to be about nursing only, including Bachelor of Nursing, New Zealand 
Diploma in Enrolled Nursing and Competence Assessment Programmes. 

To retain the integrity of the information provided across the network, we have presented the 
information largely as it was received from the divisions with a few small additional points to assist 
you. Where business divisions have supplied specific budget information for 2024 this has been 
noted. 

If you have any questions regarding our response or the information provided, please contact  
 Government Relations Director, via email at: oia@tepukenga.ac.nz. 

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) of the OIA if you are 
not happy with this response. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by calling 0800 802 602. 

We may publish our OIA responses and the information contained in our reply to you on our website. 
Before publishing we will remove any personal or identifiable information.  

 

Ngā mihi   

 

Gus Gilmore 
Tumuaki | Chief Executive 
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